
Thought for the day – Thursday 2nd November 2023 
 
By Revd John Marshall 
 
Lost without Him   Lonnie Lu 
 
God has no smart phone but I still talk to Him. He has no Facebook but He is 
still my closest friend. He does not have twitter, but I still follow Him, and even 
without internet, l’m still in contact with Him. I saw this on one of my student’s 
pages and reposted it here….. because I think He is awesome, because I 
would be lost without Him and because I want the world to know that I am not 
ashamed of my faith. 
 
 
I thought this was good. I like to remember we have a friend in Jesus, and that 
we can take things to God in prayer. 
 


